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Ms. Monroe,

I moved to the state of New Hampshire 13 years ago from Southern California as it was my intent to
move away from the “stress" of traffic, buildings and electrical wires. I called my perfect little New
Hampshire…peace, harmony & tranquility. I now find out that this Northern Pass plans on building these
unsightly power lines through our gorgeous state. I understand that you want NH citizens to speak
now…so I am speaking up. BURY those lines! They are unsightly!!! We most certainly do not need them
ruining our state capitol!

Thank you,

Kimberly Komers
17A Edgewood Ave.
Merrimack, NH 03054
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